
   Benton Bloom Bounce 
           Sponsored by the Benton Parent Group  

Monday, February 24th 

Bloom Bounce is located in the Columbia Mall in 

Bloomsburg 

11-12:30 – Open Bounce 

12:30 – 1 Pizza and Parent Meeting 

 

Children must be supervised by an adult. 

Socks are required to bounce! 

 

___ Yes, we will attend the Bloom Bounce Event 

Head Start Child’s Name: __________________ 

Adult’s Name: ___________________________ 

How many people will be attending? 

Adults: _____    Children: _____ 

Join other 

Benton Head 

Start families for 

free bouncing 

and a pizza 

lunch! 

Younger siblings are 

invited to bounce at 

the parent’s 

expense. 

Families are 

welcome to stay 

longer after the 

event if you wish to 

bounce more at no 

extra charge. 

 

*** Return the 

attached 

waiver with 

your sign-up 

form! *** 

*** Remember 

to complete 

the waiver *** 


